
FREE TUTORING FOR YOUR CHILD! 

If your child attends Emerson, Garfield, Hawthorne, or Lowell Elementary AND qualifies for free or 

reduced lunch, he or she can receive free tutoring!  You are invited to meet Math and Reading Tutors at 

our Tutoring Fair.  

  
Applications for tutoring are available at the Tutoring Fairs, OR your child’s school, OR the Categorical 

Programs Office, Everett Public Schools Community Resource Center, 3900 Broadway, Everett, OR online 

at: http://www.everettsd.org/Page/16153 

 
To submit your application, return it to your child’s school, OR return it to Amy Perusse, Everett Public 

Schools, Community Resource Center, 3900 Broadway, Everett  98201, OR Email it to 

aperusse@everettsd.org.  The deadline to submit your application is January 29. 

 
More information about providers is available at: http://www.k12.wa.us/TitleI/SES/default.aspx 

QUESTIONS?   
Please contact Amy Perusse at 425-385-4032, or aperusse@everettsd.org. 
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